
 
Chair: Abi Misselbrook-Lovejoy 

c/o Governor Services 
222 Upper Street 
London N1 1XR 

 

SCHOOLS FORUM 
 

 

MEETING DATE Thursday 20 May 2021 

AGENDA ITEM 3 School Forum – Membership and Election of Vice-chair 

RECOMMENDATIONS That Forum note updates on membership 

 
 

1. Update on elections/appointments since last Forum meeting 
 
1.1. Primary head teacher representatives 

 
Patrick Mildren, Head of Canonbury, was elected unopposed – term of office up to 31 
March 2025. 
 
Jenny Lewis, Head of Thornhill, was elected unopposed on 6 May 2021 – term of office 
until 5 May 2025. 
 

1.2  Secondary head teacher representative 
 

Alan Streeter, Head of Beacon High, was elected unopposed - term of office up to 31 
March 2025. 
 

1.3  Primary Academy Representative 
 

Primary academies agreed to the re-appointment of Tanya Watson, Head of William 
Tyndale. Term of office up to 31 March 2025 (final term of office according to terms of 
reference). 
 

1.4 .14 - 19 Partnership representation 
 

Byran Johnson from City and Islington College has resigned from Schools Forum as he is 
leaving the college. Colleen Marshall, Vice- Principal of City and Islington College, has 
agreed to take up this position, with term of office up to 13 May 2025. 
 

 
2. Upcoming elections/appointments 

 
2.1 Summer term 

 
o Non Schools Member Early Years Practitioner representative vacancy from 30.8.21 

(currently MP). The Clerk will contact Executive Heads and Heads of Children’s Centres 
to invite nominations during June. The successful candidate could possibly observe at 
the meeting on 15 July. 

o Non Schools Voluntary & Community representative vacancy from 27.9.21. JW to attend 
EY Providers Forum ideally in second half of summer term. Again, possibility of them 
observing at 15 July meeting, depending on the timing of the EY Providers Forum. 

 
3. Other future vacancies in 2021 
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o PRU (New River College) from 25 October 2021 (currently NS).  
 
 

4. Election of Vice-chair 
 

With the departure from the Forum of Jo Dibbs, there is a vacancy for vice-chair.  
The clerk emailed members of the Forum on 13 May seeking nominations for vice-chair by 
19 May 2021. 

 
The Terms of Reference state: 

 
Forum Officers. 
 
The Forum officers will be a chair and two vice chairs: one at least to be a 
headteacher and one at least to be a governor, all of whom are to be elected 
from amongst the Forum membership. The Forum has determined the terms 
of office of its officers to be three years. 
   
The current vice-chair is a governor. Therefore, the second vice-chair needs 
to be a head teacher.  
 
 

Forum are requested to elect a vice-chair. If there is more than one nomination, 
there will be an election. 

 
 

Contact: 
 
 
 

Name:  Jane Wright 
Title:   Schools and Early Years Governance Manager (clerk) 
Tel:  020 7527 5560 
Email:   jane.wright@islington.gov.uk 

 

jane.wright@islington.gov.uk

